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MULTI-SITE REVIEW UPDATE

Dear Parish Family,

As you heard at Masses on Pentecost Sunday, we 
are entering into our Multi-Site Review process. 
As we continue to build Our Lady of the Blessed 
Sacrament Parish’s new reality, this is an important 
time of reflection, evaluation and planning. We 
know this news may bring up questions, and we 
want to be as transparent and communicative as 
possible along the way. Below are some frequently 
asked questions to help explain where we are and 
what comes next:

Q: Where in the process are we?
We are at the very beginning! We are currently 
assembling the team that will lead this effort  
with input and guidance from the Archdiocese  
of Chicago.

Q: Is the Archdiocese forcing us to begin  
this review?
No. While a review of how we are using each 
worship site for Mass and Ministry was included 
in the Cardinal’s 2020 decree, it wasn’t feasible to 
begin at that time due to the global pandemic. The 
current review is a parish-initiated process.

Q: Is the timing of the review due to the change  
in pastorship?
No. Fr. Dan Folwaczny, in consultation with 
parish leadership, had already decided to begin 
this process before we learned that he would be 
reassigned and Fr. Arthur Bautista would be joining 
us on July 1, 2025.

Q: What is driving the timing of the review?
Like all parishes across the Archdiocese of Chicago, 
Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament Parish is 
preparing to take part in the Generation to 
Generation: Answering the Call capital campaign. 
We will begin that process next year and parish 
leadership felt it was important to have a clear 
vision for our facilities before launching  
the campaign.

Q: Does the Archdiocese run this process?
No. Our parish Multi-Site Review Team will run the 
process, with support and best-practice guidance 
from the Archdiocese. The team, led by Julie 
Hirsch and Mark Sherman, will hold town halls and 
share periodcic updates through various parish 
communication channels.

Q: Has the Archdiocese already determined  
an outcome?
No. The Multi-Site Review Team will analyze many 
factors—such as facilities upkeep, usage and 
ministry needs—and will recommend a path forward 
to parish leadership. The final decision will be made 
by Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament Parish.

Q: Does this mean one of our sites or buildings  
will be closing?
Not necessarily. That is just one of many possible 
outcomes. No decisions have been made, and 
nothing will be determined until the review  
process concludes.

Q: If we do decide to close one of our facilities,  
will that happen immediately?
No. If that outcome arises, the timeline would be 
set by parish leadership with careful consideration 
of the impact on worship, ministry and daily 
operations.

Q: Can anyone be on the Multi-Site Review Team?
The team leaders have already been selected. We 
met Julie Hirsch and Mark Sherman at Masses 
on Pentecost Sunday! They are now identifying 
additional members based on factors like 
experience of the parish and skillsets needed 
for the project. If you are interested in being 
considered, please contact the parish office at 
(847) 979-0901 or info@olbsegv.org. While not all 
volunteers may be selected, your willingness to 
serve is greatly appreciated.

Q: How long will the review take?
We expect to reach a decision on the continued  
use of the parish’s facilities by the end of this 
calendar year.

We thank you in advance for your prayers, your 
trust and your active participation as we enter this 
season of discernment together. Stay tuned for 
more updates. Julie and Mark will be sharing  
more information soon!
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THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE

June 21/22

Mass Time Lector Extraordinary Ministers

5:00pm Don Kauffold Linda Fink 
Donna Tognocchi 
Paul Tognocchi

8:00am Kevin Colgan Deacon Jerry 
Mary Duffy

9:15am Dave Cattapan Vicky Lucki 
VickiLynn Gilman 
Joe Wozniak

10:30am Bill Piscitello Larry Zabinski 
Donna McGuire 
Charles Glomski

LITURGICAL MINISTERS

MASS INTENTIONS
Monday 
8:15am (SJE)

June 16 
+ Peter Falzone

Tuesday 
8:15am (QR)

June 17 
+ Lou Gennuso

Wednesday 
8:15am (SJE)

June 18 
+ Edward Krzywicki

Thursday 
8:15am (QR)

June 19 
For Souls in purgatory 

Friday 
8:15am (SJE)

June 20 
+ Jan Kopaczewski

Saturday 
8:15am (QR)

5:00pm (SJE)

June 21 
+ Charlene Chakeen

+ Tommy DeLorenzo

Sunday 
8:00am (QR) 
 

9:15am (SJE)

10:30am (QR)

June 22 
+ Tony Faassen, + Art Christenson,  
+ Erik Razanski, + George Martinez,  
+ Carol Bachochin

For the people of the parish

+ Peter & Dorothy Shianna

MINISTRY & EVENTS
7:45am 
8:00am 
8:45am 
2-5:00pm

Mon-Sat: Morning Prayer (Tele or App) 
Mon-Sat: Divine Mercy Prior to Mass 
Mon-Sat: Rosary Follows Mass 
Tue-Fri: Teen Center Hours
Totus Tuus Mon 6/16 to Fri 6/20 (QR)

Monday June 16 

Tuesday 
7:00pm

June 17 
Rosary Prayer (SJE)
Finance Council (SJE Shea Hall)

Wednesday 
8:15am 
9:30am 
3:00pm 
7:00pm 
 
7:30pm

June 18 
Adoration begins with daily Mass (SJE) 
Bible Study (SJE Shea Hall) 
Divine Mercy Prayer (SJE) 
Reconciliation (SJE) 
Bell Choir Practice (QR) 
AA (SJE Ministry Center)

Thursday 
7:00pm

June 19 
Adult Education (SJE Rooms 11/12)
Parish Council Exec (SJE Shea Hall)

Friday 
7:30pm

June 20 
AA (SJE Ministry Center)

Saturday 
8:15am
9:00am
Noon

June 21 
Adoration begins with daily Mass  (QR)
Prayer Shawl Ministry (SJE Shea Hall)
Reconciliation (QR)

Sunday 
10:30am
6:00pm

June 22 
Corpus Christi Procession (QR)
Youth Ministry (SJE Teen Center)

SICK RELATIVES AND FRIENDS

Deanna B., Marylou Bregenzer, Richard Conrad, Bonnie Costa, 
Bill Fitzgerald, Marilyn Foss, Tamera Garrity, Eileen & Fran 
Gascon, James Goranson, Sandy Gran, Michael Grear, Victoria 
Grzesiakowski, Erin Huels, Edward Lang, Ray Marquez, Mary 
Murphy, Debbie Novoryta, Kim O’Connor, Randy Olsen, Mary 
Ann Piasecki, Nydia & Jesus Rodriguez, John Schneider, Anne 
Schmid, Irene Steck, Mary Beth Tomaso, Jackie Vrtis, Marge 
Yackem, Fay Zalecki, Ben’s Sister

Please contact the parish office at (847) 979-0901 to continue to have 
sick relatives or friends included here.

GRANT UNTO THEM ETERNAL REST

May God bless them and keep them... 
Lillian Stahl

Please pray for lives lost to violence and natural disasters.Ministers needed for distribution of Precious Blood:  
signupgenius.com/go/EMCorpusChristi25#/
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DON’T MISS OUT!
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FAMILY RESOURCES & EVENTS
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PARISH SCHOOL—QUEEN OF THE ROSARY SCHOOL
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STEWARDSHIP REPORT PARISH DIRECTORY

Weekly Offertory May 18, 2025 
(Sunday Attendance: 916)

$7,562.00

Priest Health & Retirement $2,341.00

2025 Annual Catholic Appeal Pledges 
(Projected Rebate $15,022)

$76,144.00

Your Stewardship Treasure returned to God for the 
support of our Parish ministries and His Church.

Thank you for your generosity.

Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament Parish
Fr. Dan Folwaczny, Pastor 
x1010; go.oncehub.com/frdan; frdan@olbsegv.org

Fr. Paul Àdajà, Associate Pastor 
x1009; frpaul@olbsegv.org

Mr. Jerry Szostak, Permanent Deacon 
x1008; dcnjerry@olbsegv.org

Worship Sites
Queen of the Rosary Church (QR) 
750 W. Elk Grove Blvd, Elk Grove Village

St. Julian Eymard Church (SJE) 
601 Biesterfield Road, Elk Grove Village 
Office Hours 
M/W 9am-5pm; Tu/Th 10am-6pm; F 9am-Noon

OLBSEGV.org | (847) 979-0901 | info@olbsegv.org

School
Queen of the Rosary School 
690 Elk Grove Blvd, Elk Grove Village

Mr. Ryan Andersen, Principal 
randersen@qrcougars.org

QRSchool.org | (847) 437-3322

Parish Staff
Matt Ellefson, Maintenance 
mellefson@qrcougars.org

Scott Kennelly, Maintenance 
x1005; scott@olbsegv.org

John Maher, Operations Director 
x1012; john@olbsegv.org

Mary McKenzie, Office Manager 
x1001; mary@olbsegv.org

Brian Michalski, Pastoral Minister 
x1007; brian@olbsegv.org

Mary Ellen Ottenstein, Communications 
x1007; maryellen@olbsegv.org

Carol Uhlarik, Catechetical Leader 
x1004; carol@olbsegv.org

Paul Van Lysebettens (Mr. Van), Music Director & 
Youth Minister; x1006; MrVan@olbsegv.org

Our parish goal for this year’s Annual Appeal is 
$60,564, and a portion of every dollar over that 
comes back to us! This year, we’re putting those 
rebate funds toward an exciting project—updating 
our playground! Used by our school and parish for 
Totus Tuus and Pray & Play Sundays, this space is 
a blessing for students and young families. With a 
tentative $130,000 budget and a $50,000 grant 
already secured, our support will help make this 
dream a reality. Past rebates have funded sound 
systems, security cameras, vestibule screens and 
soon, bathroom upgrades—let’s keep building up 
our parish together!
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BONUS FEATURE: LOOKING AHEAD
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BONUS FEATURE: MINISTRY SPOTLIGHT
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BONUS FEATURE: MINISTRY SPOTLIGHT



11

BONUS FEATURE: MINISTRY SPOTLIGHT
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